Tales from the Albright Episode 8: Hyde Park Branch

- "Anna May Richards," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Mar. 12, 1942 https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83178459/the-tribune/
- "Anna Richards Rites Tomorrow," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Mar. 12, 1942. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83178657/obituary-for-anna-may-richards/
- "The Branch Library: Already an Assured Success and Well Patronized," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA) Dec. 8, 1898.

 https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83167885/the-tribune/
- "Branch Library Opened," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA) Dec. 03, 1898. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83167858/the-tribune/
- "Carnegie to Give Hyde Park Library," *The Tribune-Republican* (Scranton, PA) May 16, 1911. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83098146/the-tribune/
- "Crawford House Given Library By Unnamed Friend," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Jul. 28, 1938. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83181026/the-times-tribune/
- "Debating Society Tonight," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA), Sep. 02, 1895. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/82799667/the-scranton-tribune/
- "Final chapter the saddest one," *The Times-Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Jan. 3, 2006. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/82219474/the-times-tribune/
- "First Step for Relief Sewers," *The Scranton Truth* (Scranton, PA) Jul. 15, 1911. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83098312/the-scranton-truth/
- "Hyde Park Branch of Library to Close," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Apr. 4, 2000. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83105807/the-times-tribune/
- "Hyde Park Library Relocation Discussed at Meet," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA) May 8, 1968. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83102937/the-tribune/
- "In a talk today with Cornelius Comefgys Esq., ..." *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Jan. 2, 1932. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83099695/the-times-tribune/
- "In Behalf of the Library: Philosophical Society Suggests Plans" *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA) Feb 07, 1898. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/82800195/the-tribune/

- "In this year of unemployment, the Library as an economy..." The Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA) Jan. 14, 1932. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83099891/the-tribune/
- "Library Board Accepts West Scranton House," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA) May 14, 1938. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83099977/the-tribune/
- "Library Branch to Open Oct. 1" *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Sep. 5, 1968 https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83103009/the-times-tribune/
- "Library Branch to Open at New Site on Monday," *The Sunday Times* (Scranton, PA) Nov. 3, 1968. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83103321/the-times-tribune/
- "A Library Disbanded," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA), Dec. 8, 1898. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/82800999/the-tribune/
- "Library Exhibition to Aid Centennial," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Sep. 11 1952. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83099289/the-times-tribune/
- "Library for West Scranton," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Nov. 17, 1808. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/82801484/the-scranton-tribune/
- "New Library Books," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA), Jun. 20, 1891. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/82799076/the-tribune/
- "Richards' Gift is New Service to Library," *The Scrantonian* (Scranton, PA) May 29, 1938. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83098647/scrantonian-tribune/
- "T[he] Welsh Philosophical Society," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA), May 16, 1896. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/82800880/the-scranton-tribune/
- "The West Side Scranton branch of the Albright Public library..." *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA), Dec. 2, 1898. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/83167728/the-times-tribune/
- "West Side: A Boy Painfully Injured--A Delightful Entertainment--Other Notes" *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA), May 1, 1891.

 https://www.newspapers.com/clip/82798648/the-tribune/